TOWN OF FRANKLIN

MUNICIPAL AFFORDABLE HOUSING TRUST

MEETING MINUTES
APRIL 12, 2011

ATTENDING: MaryAnn Bertone, Bob Gagnon, Maxine Kinhart, Jeff Nutting, Judy 


Pfeffer, Chris Vericker
AGENDA ITEM
Developer Stephen O’Neil back before trust for LIP project off Washington Street. Previously Trust members had suggested that Mr. O’Neil approach abutter to obtain property for better access to property.  Mr. O’Neill did not do that.  Trust members also suggested that Mr. O’Neil scale back project numbers. Mr. O’Neill did not do that either.  Basically, came back with same project without any drawings, without taking into consideration members suggestions.  Members suggested to Mr. O’Neil that perhaps this project was not feasible at this time.
NEW BUSINESS

Maxine told members about a town owned parcel of land off of Beaver Street that might be suitable for the Trust to use as an affordable housing project.  The parcel has access to water and sewer. Pre-fab housing might be an option for this parcel. Trust members agreed and indicated they would be interested in such a project.

MOTION to Adjourn by Bertone,  SECOND by Kinhart. Yes-Unanimous. 
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